
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
For Immediate Release       Contact: Kevin Dvorak, President & CEO, NDCF 
Tuesday, May 24, 2022       701-222-8349, info@ndcf.net 

 

 

NDCF WELCOMES WANEK 
 

Bismarck, ND— Jeff Wanek has joined the staff of the North Dakota Community Foundation (NDCF) as their 
Accountant. 
  
Wanek works out of the organization’s headquarters in Bismarck.  He graduated from the University of North 
Dakota with a degree in accounting and has over 35 years of experience in the field, most recently serving as 
the Vice President/Chief Financial Officer at Missouri Slope Lutheran Care Center.  Wanek’s main 
responsibilities are providing efficient, accurate and timely accounting services to the staff and donors/partners 
of NDCF.   
 
The North Dakota Community Foundation was organized in 1976 as a public, non-profit tax exempt corporation 
which receives and distributes charitable funds to support a wide range of programs which benefit North 
Dakotans and their communities. NDCF currently administers over $120 million in over 800 individual 
charitable funds, including 69 community foundations across the state and over 150 scholarships for North 
Dakota youth.  It has offices in Bismarck, Dickinson, Larimore, and Wahpeton, North Dakota. 
 
For further information, contact Kevin Dvorak at (701) 222-8349 or visit www.ndcf.net. 

 
### 


